St. Senan's Parish Newsletter

Sunday, 11th September 2022

PARISH WEBSITE

Integrated webcam and payment facility

St. Senan's Church has a live webcam streaming 24 hours a day. The Camera is focused on the Sanctuary and front seats of the old part of the church. Compliant with all GDPR requirements. https://stsenansenniscorthy.ie

PASTORAL AREA CLERGY

Fr. Paddy Banville

Fr. Tom Dalton

Fr. Billy Caulfield

Deacon Rev. Dermot Davis

Parish Office 053 92 61729

Mobile 086 7913919

Email: saintsenan@gmail.com

THANK YOU

Parish Envelopes - €645

Priests Envelopes - €590

MASS INTENTIONS

Sunday, 11th September

Vigil

Mary Merriman (A)

11.00am

Seamus Comerford (A)

Mary Murphy (A)

John Gahan (A)

Sunday, 18th September

Vigil

Matty Connolly (Birth Rem)

Tommy Connolly (Rem)

Kathleen Connolly (A)

John Hore (A)

Martin Sinnott (A)

Catherine Fortune (A)

Michael (Mick) O'Neill (A)

Patrick Kehoe (A) & deceased family

11.00am

Peter Hughes (A)

Thomas & Alisha Harpur (A)

RECENTLY DECEASED

We commend to the fullness of eternal life: Tom Crofts, Fr. Cullen's Tce.

Maureen Walshe, Slaney View Park

Maria Stokes, nee Hawkins

Margaret Doyle, Summerhill

Grant them eternal rest, Lord.

SPLIT THE POT

Congratulations to Derek Fortune €169 LAST WEEKS WINNER

Just €2 weekly and the winner gets half the money raised. Envelopes are available at each entrance into the church, enclose your money, write your name and number on the outside of the envelope and place it in the box marked 'Split the Pot' in the church. Each Saturday night before the end of Mass the winner will be announced!

St. Senan's Golf Classic

A word of thanks to all those who supported our Golf Class last Friday. We will have more details in next weekend's Newsletter.

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HELP?

We have been asked by one of the schools in Enniscorthy town to help with the preparation of children for First Communion, basically teaching the children practical stuff like when to stand, when to sit, when to kneel, how to genuflect, how to position their hands to receive Communion.

We are currently putting a team together to do this work and if you might be interested please contact St Senan's Parish Office on 053 9261729.

This is a new development and we will learn as we go. If the need is identified by other schools it is likely that the effort will be extended to those other school areas.

Day of Prayer before the Blessed Sacrament

Please note there will be no day of prayer this Tuesday, 13th September.

New Pastoral Area

The parishes of St Senan's, St Aidan's, Marshalstown and Castledockrell are coming together to form one unit from 15th August. The priests of the area are Fr. Paddy Banville, Fr. Tom Dalton, Fr. Billy Caulfield.

Sunday Mass Schedule

St. Senan's Church Saturday Vigil 7.00pm

Sunday 11am only

St. Aidan's Cathedral Saturday Vigil 6.00pm

Sunday 10am & 12noon

Marshalstown Saturday Vigil 7.30pm

Castledockrell Sunday 9.30am

Weekday Mass Schedule

St. Senan's 7.00pm Monday- Friday St. Aidan's 10.00am Monday - Saturday Marshalstown* Tuesday only 9.30am Castledockrell* Thursday only 9.30am

Baptisms

St. Senan's—2nd & 4th Sunday
Contact the Parish Office to book.

St. Aidan's—1st & 3rd Sunday, one months' notice.
Contact the Parish Office to book a place.

Marshalstown / Castledockrell By appointment.

PARISH OFFICE

Opening Hours

Monday / Thursday 10am - 2pm

Tuesday / Wednesday / Friday 10am - 5pm

(closed for lunch 1 - 2pm)

READERS

Sunday, 18th September

Vigil: David Dowling 11.00am: Sean Doyle

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

Sunday, 18th September

Vigil: Nancy O'Reilly **11.00am**: Denis Levingston

If you haven't received a rota please contact the office.

Singing is Good for our Health!

Parish Choir will resume practice on Wednesday, 21st September at 7.30pm in the Church.

New members are ALWAYS welcome so please come along if you are interested you would be more than welcome.

MEN'S RETREAT

Retreat led by the Franciscan Friars of the Renewal, Moyross, Limerick. Fr. Joseph Mary, Fr. Berardino Maria, Fr Oisín Saturday, 1st October 10am—5pm will take place in the Presentation Convent, Francis St., Wexford Y35 P9CF. Donation €10—including refreshments. Bookings or more information please contact John 086-2608454 or Melanie 4035674.

THANK YOU

Family Carers Ireland would like to thank most sincerely everyone who donated to our Church Gate collection last week. Your continued support is very much appreciated.

Coláiste Bríde Class of 1982 40th School Re-Union

Re-Union takes place on Saturday 22nd October 2022 in

The Bailey Enniscorthy. For more information, please contact any of the following:

Patricia Hyland nee Murphy0868454027 Margaret Murphy nee Booth 087 966 3162 Christina Meyler nee Dobbs 0857336360 Bernadette Kelly nee O'Brien 0863648547 Pauline Tyrell nee Doyle 0873194100

